
  

American Airlines adjusts schedule due to 
weakened demand because of COVID-19 

The coronavirus, COVID-19, continues to weaken passenger demand for travel throughout the world. Due 

to this reduction in demand, American Airlines is making further adjustments to its schedule. The full list of 

adjustments can be found below. 

 

As this situation is very fluid, we will continue to evaluate our schedule and notify you of any additional 

changes. You can also monitor the status of flights in our Alerts section of aacargo.com. 

 

We thank you for your continued support during this time. Should you have additional questions, please 

contact your American Airlines Cargo Sales Representative or email us at cargo.reservations@aa.com. 

 

Asia schedule adjustments: 
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Europe and South America schedule adjustments:     

  

   

 


